
From: Jose Lopez <Jose.Lopez2@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 11:28 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: 15th Ward <15thWardOffice@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift Box 
 

Good morning Executive Director, 
 
Our phone service provider sent us this gift box as an apology for their service provided 
back in March. We estimate the value to be $100, the gift box has been set in the lobby for 
public consumption. 
 
 
Thank You, 

Jose Lopez 

Constituent Services | Veterans Affairs 

Ward Business, License & Zoning Matters 

  

 

Alderman Raymond A. Lopez | 15th Ward 
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